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Attached are tables showingThis is to inform the management of our updated estimates as of July 9, 1998, for the recovery of CTC costs during the transition period (1998-2001). The new estimates indicate SCE and SDG&E may recover their transitionCTC costs in the Spring of 2001, followed by PG&E in the Fall of the same year. 





Although we are more confident in the updated estimates, they should still be regarded as preliminary.  The new estimates includes updates in the areas of transmission rates, distribution rates, PX prices, Section 376 revenue requirements, must-run contract costs,  and total transitionCTC costs (SCE and PG&E).   The updated estimates optimistically reflect ORA’s positions in the PG&E’s GRC and SDG&E’s Distribution PBR. 





We intendare hopeful be able to refine our estimates in the future as new information becomes available.  However, there are major uncertainties associated with areas of must-run contracts and market valuation which could shift the estimated recovery dates by several months.  It is very likely that the estimated cost of must-run contractsestimates, which are based on the Reliability Must-Run (RMR) reports, are too high., But they may be offset by our optimistic estimates for the PG&E and the lower actual amounts might cancel any possible increases in GRC and PDG&E PBR.          





We are distributing sending the tables showing our estimates actual calculations around in hard copy form.  We have added footnotes to explai
